Weekly News
March 15th-19th, 2021

I hope everyone had a great weekend! In Math this week we will be continuing addition with tens and ones. I would really recommend investing in some addition flash cards. This would serve as great practice! In Science we will be discussing landforms. In Social Studies we will discuss St. Patrick’s Day. Please make sure you are reading each night and reviewing sight words in your child’s binder. Starting with Unit 4 Book, we are not allowed to read anything on their test except the phonics portion. Make sure you are talking to your child about taking their time and checking their answers. 
· Our new Reading Story this week is “Cinderella”
· High-Frequency Words to Study:
over, draw, drew, great, show, colors, sign
· We will be learning about the sounds ea and adding endings to words. In grammar we will work on using the adjectives in a sentence.
· Spelling Words:
eat, sea, each, team, please, dream, treat, beach, clean, lean
Upcoming Events:
March 26th: Spirit Day/ Special Snack

March 29th-30th: E-Learning Days

March 31st-April 2nd: Spring Break
April 14th- Report Cards
April 30th- Spirit Day/Special Snack
